HB 2323 —-- INTERNET AND SOCIAL MEDIA AWARENESS IN SCHOOLS
SPONSOR: Gannon

This bill will require school districts and charter schools to
maintain a policy on Internet and social media awareness beginning
with the 2021-22 school year. The purpose of the policy is
outlined in the bill. The policy will ensure that all students in
fourth grade receive instruction for online courses and appropriate
online behavior as outlined in the bill. The policy will specify
other age-appropriate opportunities for all students to receive
necessary instruction on Internet use and social media awareness.



